
I previously sent this with the wrong Bill Number so I have corrected it. Thank you. 

To: HouseMunicipalGovernmentandHousing@rilegislature.gov 
Subject: Bill H8182 

I Have owned my house on 14 Eire Road since 1985. My wife and I worked hard in order to make the 
purchase. We strongly oppose Bill H8182. We have rented our home to parents for homecoming, 
graduation, reunions, anniversaries and other important dates in people’s lives. Instead of families 
paying for a one room hotel stay- they get a whole house with a back yard, Grill and walk to the ocean. 
This oppressive Bill8182 places an undo financial burden on people who need a short term stay for that 
special occasion where the whole family can enjoy a house. Please oppose any effort to ban short term 
rentals- Rhode Island is a paradise destination for families- I know because of the letters I receive from 
families who stay at my house. Thank you. 
 
 
Gary Kozak 
14 Eire Rd 
Narragansett,RI 02882 
 
Go Yankees! 
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